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TEXSAR is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit. 

Friends of TEXSAR, 
In 2019, TEXSAR continued to be a critical resource for the first responder community in the State of 
Texas, providing specialized, life-saving search and rescue capabilities to requesting agencies across all 
254 counties. In 2019, TEXSAR received over 70 agency requests for TEXSAR’s services, including missing 
persons cases, cold case support, community event support, force multiplier, and flood and swiftwater 
support. This equates to a callout every 5.5 days, a very impressive number and a great show of 
confidence from our law enforcement, fire services and emergency management partners. 
 
As TEXSAR continues to grow and expand, with over 400 members and over a half million dollars worth 
of assets, it is now more critical than ever that we have a steady hand on the helm to lead TEXSAR to the 
next level at providing an amazing member experience and the highest quality of product for our 
customers. We are excited to have Justin McInnis as the President of TEXSAR and look forward to 
working with Justin as we move into the next chapter for Texas Search and Rescue. Justin will assume 
the full-time, paid role of President the first week in January, 2020. 
 
As part of our core values, we believe that fiscal responsibility and respect for our donor’s dollar is 
paramount. We are very proud to be a Platinum Level Designation on GuideStar 
(https://www.guidestar.org/profile/84-1644603) and are recognized by GreatNonprofits as a Top-Rated 
Nonprofit (https://greatnonprofits.org/org/texsar-texas-search-and-rescue) for our fiscal and 
operational transparency. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Texas Search and Rescue, we are honored and blessed with 
amazing team members who are willing to risk it all to take care of their fellow Texan, I am very proud of 
each and every one of them and honored to work beside them. 2020 will be an exciting year of growth 
and development and we are excited about the new leadership that Justin McInnis will bring to the 
organization and ultimately our members and requesting agencies. Thank you for your continued 
support of TEXSAR, especially in this year of transition and dynamic growth. We are excited to enter this 
next chapter of Texans Helping Texans. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Justen Noakes 
TEXSAR CEO 

http://www.texsar.org/
https://www.guidestar.org/profile/84-1644603
https://greatnonprofits.org/org/texsar-texas-search-and-rescue
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